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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Miller Elementary School hosts second annual Miller’s Day Parade 
1:30 p.m. Tuesday, Nov. 21, 2023 
 
Thomas Miller Elementary School has pride and spirit for its school, and they are not 
afraid to show it. That pride will be on display when Miller hosts its second annual 
Miller’s Day Parade at 1:30 p.m. Tuesday, Nov. 21, at Miller School, 700 S. Fourth St.  
 
This Thanksgiving event will involve the entire school – students, faculty, staff and LSC 
administration – participating in a sidewalk parade, greeted by parents and neighbors 
along the route.  
 
Students and staff will march with musical instruments, displaying their Mustang Pride, 
south on Fourth Street to Kossuth, west on Kossuth to Third Street, east in front of Bauer 
Community Center on Fountain Street (where parents are invited to cheer them on), and 
back south on Fourth Street, returning to the school. 
 
The neighborhood is invited to come and applaud the students as they walk the parade 
route – be ready to make noise, have fun and celebrate with the Mustangs!  
 
Miller Principal Erin Phillips says after the success of last year’s parade, the students – 
and staff – are excited to bring some cheer to the neighborhood. 
 
“We always say Miller has HEART – Honesty, Effort, Attitude, Respect, Teamwork,” 
she says. “Our school has so much pride we can’t contain it. We are top-notch when it 
comes to being a family.” 
 
## 
 
For more information or to arrange an interview, contact Cindy Gerlach, LSC Director of 
Communications, cgerlach@lsc.k12.in.us, 765-771-6043. 
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